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We wish to express our concern that protest groups are able to interup our right to farm. 

Legislation should be strengthened to prevent trespass for any persons without permission to 

enter the property. Permission should only be allowed by the registered land owner. The rights 

of the courts to grant entry permission should be as currently legislated and not for political or 

social reasons. 


